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 In the frame of the Egyptian-Chinese cooperation: Benha university gets ready for the international Egyptian-Chinese conference in the Next October
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[bookmark: _GoBack]The international Egyptian-Chinese conference will be held in Benha University from 7-10-2017 to 10-10-2017. This conference will discuss many scientific topics and important researches in the presence of an official delegation included many Chinese universities presidents and scientists in different majors.
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